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Dr. Jenkins is beginning his third year at benham November 15.
The plan we are putting into effect of spreading the receipts from pay
cases will probably mean a little reduction in his income. Dr. Kilbourne
is beginning at a rate of $25 less than his predecessor, with provision
for a regular share in the cash receipts. I do not believe it will be
necessary to increase his rate at least for the first year. Dr. Jenkins,
however, should have his income equalized a little, and for that reason
I wish to recommend that effective November 15, 1936, he be given a 25 a
month increase. I am not recommending anything for Dr. Brown because 1
believe that under the new plan he will benefit to some extent.
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